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  ROK-Caucasus Relations Explored 
 
 
Tbilisi, Georgia—Speakers from Armenia, 
Azerbaijan and Georgia described relations 
between their nations and 
South Korea.  
 

  

  

  

  IAAP Webinar Discusses Values: East and West 
 
 
United States—On April 20, 2021, the 
International Association of Academicians for 
Peace (IAAP) held a webinar on the theme “West 
Meets East in Northeast Asia: A Values 
Proposition.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Moscow Joins in Local Recycling Project 
 
 
Lyubertsy, Russia—UPF of Moscow took an 
active part in a campaign to 
recycle electronics.  
 

  

  

  

  President of ECOSOC on Technology and the SDGs 
 

  



 

 

 
UN Headquarters, New York—Closing remarks 
by Amb. Munir Akram, President of ECOSOC, at 
the virtual conference on "Multi-stakeholder 
Forum on Science, Technology and Innovation 
for the SDGs," held May 5, 
2021. 

 
  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 11: USA's IAED - Korean Re-Unification and 

Business Development 

MAY 11: WANGO & USAID - How to Work with USAID 

MAY 11: USA-IAPD - Economics, Business and Trade Relationships: 

Prospects for Peace on the Korean Peninsula 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

MAY 20: UPF-USA-IAPD - Public Private Partnerships: The Business of 

Telehealth 

MAY 28: Webinar Co-hosts: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations and Al-

Liqa Center, Jerusalem 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 5: Peace & Blessing Festival 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   




